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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Mentoring Programme 
 
In order to provide additional support for students in this crucial period of their education a 
member of the Senior Leadership Team will meet with your child on a weekly basis.  This, 
alongside support from their Personal Tutor, will encourage your child to undertake effective 
revision, particularly within GCSE Mathematics / English as appropriate. 
 
Students will receive support materials for revision and will benefit from your ongoing 
support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr M J Rowe 
Director of Learning for 13-16 Student Learning 
 


